v OIL CONSERVATION CDMMISSIDN
Vi 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
\\"" ) AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

December 30, 1965

El PamCo, Iac,

800 Loma Linda Place SE

Albuquerque, New Mexico

Attn: Mr. George P, Demas

Dear Sir;

We have not received the two coples of your Federal Applécation
for Permit to Drill, which were returned to you November 5, {965
for correction,

A photocopy of the forementiBned letter Is enclosed for your
convenience,

Please respond immediately,

Yours very truly

A. R. Kendrick
Englneer, District #3

ARK:ks

Encls,

LLECIDLE



